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Comments: I live in Bozeman, Montana, and have been coming to the Lodge as a guest for years.  After reading

through the proposed plan, I'm fully supportive.  I especially like the Bob Marshall Lodge and think the renderings

have it blending into the landscape really well.  I know the Lodge has struggled with employees for many years

so it's great that they've planned to have employee housing added.  I also think the idea of not having cars

driving through the property, and parking at each cabin, is really smart.  Impressed that Powdr is interested in

making this incredible investment to make the place viable for years to come.  Thank you for the opportunity to

comment.


